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Subject:   MODERNIZING TODAY  March 2001 Issue     
 
 
Our Retirement Systems Modernization effort is making significant progress.  The March 2001 
issue of Modernizing Today provides information on the Participating Agencies' role in the 
modernization effort.   
 
You can find this issue and more about the Modernization effort on our web site at: 
www.opm.gov/retire/modern. 
 
If you should have any questions concerning this or any other Benefits Administration Letters, 
please call us at (202) 606-0606, or send an email to finance@opm.gov. 
 
 

      
    Robert A. Yuran, Chief 

      Financial Policy Staff 
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